Banco de la Republica will rollover itsforwardsin December

As delegated by the Board of Directors of Banco de la Republica, the Monetary and Exchange Intervention
Committee decided today, in itsordinary session, that Banco de la Republicawill rollover its U.S. dollar non-
delivery forward contracts in December 2020, through auctions held on the maturity dates.
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